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JULY DINNER MEETING  
Same new venue as last month!  Tuesday, 6 June, at Across the Waves Club, Cnr Thabeban & 
Ritchie Streets at 6.30pm for 7.00pm.  $20.00.  No apology by 10.00am on the day of the 
meeting - you will receive an invoice for the cost of the dinner.   

APOLOGIES for July meeting to Judy Bedford, phone 4152 4783 or email 

judybedford@interworx.com.au.   

Rosters:  Door: Lee Fleming & Pat Faircloth;  Blessing: Ann Robinson 

 
 

Happy Birthday in July to:   

9th Wilma Berry, 22nd Elizabeth Hawe, 25th Leanne O’Shea, 29th Trish Eussen.   

                

 

Dates to remember: 
23/29 June 2006 Zonta International Convention, Melbourne 

 

 
President-Elect Olivia Ferry from the 
Philippines to be installed as Intl. 
President at the Convention in 
Melbourne this month.   

 
     Jan Bowman, NZ, standing for V.P. 
      Vivian Cody, USA, standing for 
      Nominating Committee 
      Jacqui Gudmundsen, USA, 2002- 
      2004 International Director 
      Beryl Sten, Sweden, standing for 
      President-Elect. 
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Message from President Judy 
June is half over already and I would like 

to say a big thank you to our outgoing 

office bearers and thank you and welcome 

to our new office bearers. 

 

May I say a special thank you to those 

members who have helped with items for 

the Marketplace at the Convention.  The 

display at the dinner meeting on Tuesday 6 

June was beautiful.  To  Dianne, Helen, 

Robyn, Alex, Carol and Elizabeth have a 

great time and thank you for representing 

our Club.  

 

To Dianne Leggo, congratulations and 

thank you for your very informative and 

well- presented newsletters.  

 

It was nice to see some members at our 

social dinner on Tuesday, 20 June to 

welcome three members from Colorado, 

USA, to Bundaberg.  What a great 

opportunity to share fellowship and 

acquire that Convention feeling. 

 

“All life is an experiment.  The more 

experiments you make the better.” 

 

Thank you.   

Judy 

 

Programme Committee 
Members are asked to sit in their new 
committees at the June meeting.      
 

Membership Committee 
Two potential members coming to our July 
meeting -  Lyn Murray and Kirsty Broun.  
Please make them welcome.  
 

Silent Auction 
The winner of Margaret Gibson’s Zonta 
brooch was Wilma Berry.  How lovely to 
be able to give some good news to Wilma 
while she was in hospital! 

 

 

Finance & Fund-Raising 

Committee 

The Zonta pens ordered at the June meeting 
will be available for collection at the July 
meeting.  It would help if purchasers had 
the correct money.  The pens have been 
listed for sale in the Zonta Shop on the 
District 24 website.    

 

Z.I. & District  websites 
New members – please talk to Dianne 
Leggo about registering on these websites 
as soon as you are allocated your “member 
number” from HQ.    

 

International Convention 
Members set off for Melbourne weighed 
down with goodies for the Convention 
Marketplace and hope to return with no 
goodies but lots of money!.  

 

Member News 
• Our thoughts are again with Wilma 

Berry who had an unexpected 
return to hospital and will have tests 
in Brisbane next Tuesday.     

• Jean Gahan is off traveling again, 
this time to Darwin.  That sounds 
like a good place to be in winter.  

• Lyn Costigan is off again too, this 
time to the Torres Strait Islands. 

 

 
Mary Benoit, Joanne Bass, Betty 
Edwards, Zontians from Colorado at 
Lone Pine Sanctuary. 
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